
 
Covid-19 Steps for Fusion Dance Photos 

 
Attention Dancers and Parents: 

 
Photography by Fiscus will be photographing dance June 8th and 9th at Fusion’s studio. We have and will 
be taking precautions to abide by social distancing and CDC guidelines to ensure a safe photoshoot. 
 
Orders will be taken ONLINE ONLY, and envelopes will not be accepted. Here is the online order link: 
http://photographyfiscus.hhimagehost.com/FusionDance2020. 
Please place your order before the photoshoot. 
 
All dancers will come through the line, and two photos (one right after the other) will be taken when it is 
their turn. One photo will be for an individual shot, and the second for a group image which will be 
photoshopped together.  
 
I have attached an example of what the group image  
and memory mate will look like.  
 
After they go through the line, they will be Ok’d to leave.  
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
We do ask even if you aren’t getting individuals that you come through the line so we can photoshop the 
dancer into the group image.  
 
 

 We ask that only ONE parent accompany each dancer. 
 There will be floor tape spaced six-feet apart throughout Fusion’s studio for a safe, distanced 

waiting line. 
 Dancers will enter the camera room through one door and exit through a different door to reduce 

contact. 
 Glenn and Jacob will be taking their own temperatures before and after each photoshoot and 

documenting results to ensure safety.  
 Social Distancing guidelines will be posted.  
 All equipment, tables and objects will be cleaned and disinfected before, during and after each 

photoshoot.  
 Glenn and Jacob will be wearing masks. 
 We recommend both the parent and dancer wear a mask in line until it’s time to take their photo, 

but this is not a requirement. 
 
 
If you have any questions don’t hesitate to contact Glenn or Jacob. 
 
712-210-6715 
jacob@photographyfisicus.com 
glenn@photographyfiscus.com 
 


